ANRCETI SUPPORTS OPTIMIZATION OF STATISTICAL SYSTEMS DEALING WITH ICT
(Press release)

Recently, decision-makers of the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI - www.anrceti.md), in a meeting held with the representatives of UNDP project - Strengthening the National Statistical System - discussed issues related to the way statistics reflects the development of information  and communications technologies (ICT). The meeting was attended by Mr. Adrian Nica, international expert, senior consultant of the World Bank office from Romania, project managers, representatives of the Ministry of Information Technologies and Communications (MITC), National Statistical Bureau (NSB).

The participants focused particularly on the ways of improving the process of collection, dissemination and use of statistical information regarding ICT development and analysis of e-Development, methods of its harmonisation to international standards. The Agency Director V. Diozu highlighted the need to coordinate the process of indicators development and statistical data collection in the ICT sector by NSB, MITC and ANRCETI. We need relevant indicators to reflect both the real situation in the sector and the progress made in the use of electronic services and technologies by all the categories of population, said V. Diozu.  
The UNDP project is planned for August 2007 – July 2010. One of the main goals of the project   is to strengthen the capacity of NBS and other public authorities, involved in the collection of statistical information, to produce data in a timely manner, disaggregated by sex, age and geographical territory. During this week ANRCETI representatives are taking part in a series of seminars, organized by the project, in order to look into the tools and methods applied in statistical studies and research, revision of indicators for e-Development analysis in accordance with the best international practises.  
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